
 

 

December 27, 2022  

Rob Zuber  
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Department of Natural Resources  
Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety  
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215  
Denver, CO 80203  
 

RE: Technical Revision per 2022 inspection 
for North Road Gravel Pit Reclamation Plan  
Permit # M-2014-009  
 
Dear Rob,  

Delta County is submitting a Technical Revision per the 2022 inspection report for the North Road Gravel 
Pit Reclamation Plan, Permit number M-2014-009, located approximately 10 miles north of Delta and 
2.5 miles east of Eckert. Delta County proposes to modify the grading on the north-facing fill slope to be 
3:1 h:v to stabilize the large boulders and protect the toe of the slope.  As for the weed mitigation plan, 
herbicides will be applied to noxious plants and weeds biannually (spring and fall). 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 

 
Timothy C McCracken 
295 W. 6th Street 
Delta, Colorado 81416 
tmccracken@deltacountyco.gov 
970.874.2035 
 


